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Hello,
I want you to support Senate Bill 797 that prohibits transfer of
firearm by gun dealer or private party if Department of State Police
is unable to determine whether recipient is qualified to receive
firearm. I have young children and I fear every day that I send them
to school that a shooting will happen there. We had a close call back
in February when a man stood on his roof and pointed a gun at
passers-by, ACROSS THE STREET from my kid's elementary school
(http://www.oregonlive.com/washingtoncounty/index.ssf/2017/02/man_killed_in_beaverton_office.html).
I am not against guns but gun regulation MUST be increased for the
safety of all of us.

Support the safety of me and my family.
-Meredith Cook (and family)
Beaverton, OR 97003
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